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Our Website 

Thank you again for 

your prayers and support this month! 

 

 

 

 

-Joseph, Abbi & Baby Thomas 

Johnny, Byron, Kevin, and Eduardo, ages 17, 16, 17, and 15, trusted Christ for salvation 

after witnessing to them on their doorstep. Pray for them to come to church and be discipled. 

They live on the new route that my parents started this year, in a village 30 minutes from 

church. 

Thank you so much for faithfully praying and giving to our family and ministry this year. Your partnership is an 

invaluable treasure. We appreciate your giving and praying! 

We have four full-sized school buses that we run to different villages each week. Our buses are 

named Pablo, Bernabe, Silas, and Lucas. I drive Silas, a 2002 flat-nosed Blue Bird, and each 

week we average 70 riders from our village.  

Sixteen students are enrolled in our Bible college this semester, four of which are 

new freshmen. I’m teaching Romans and Spanish Grammar three days a week. 

Pray for the salvation of Marlon, Don Carlos, Don Fredy, and Jorge, whom we also witnessed to this month on 

door-to-door outreach. 

Central Baptist Church in Ocala also donated a bus to our ministry. It arrived just in time 

this month, as our transmission went out on Pablo, our 1997 bus. This new bus from Ocala 

has the most powerful engine of our fleet, and we’re so grateful for it! It’s been well-

maintained and arrived in amazing condition. This bus will serve for many years. Good 

transportation really facilitates in building strong churches in Central America. 

Abbi and I have a goal with our 15 bus workers to pass out 10,000 tracts this year in our village. Since February, we’re 

already at over 9,000. When we reach 10,000, we will take our workers to the capital for a special meal at Pizza Hut. 


